
Dear parents/players 
 
  My name is David Carpenter and I have once again been selected to coach the Cornwall 
Colts U18 rep B team this season.  
 
  I have played, coached and been involved with all aspects of hockey my entire life. I’ve 
coached teams from atom all the way up to Jr.A players and many AAA summer hockey 
teams. Two seasons ago our team was very successful winning 2 tournaments, the regular 
season championship and the playoff championship. Last season we placed 3rd overall 
and won the league B championship.  
  We will be having a non parent coaching staff again this season. Eric Martin, Kyle 
Carpenter and myself, plan on building from the last 2 seasons and look forward to being 
successful and implementing a lot of fun.  
  As a non parent staff, I feel that we will be bringing a completely different atmosphere to 
the team on and off the ice.  
  My philosophy is if a player works hard, commits to his team and teammates and shows 
discipline , then his efforts will be rewarded.  
  I’m looking to build a team that is physical, disciplined and works hard at both ends of the 
rink on offence and defence.  
 
Looking forward to a great year, 
David Carpenter 
Head Coach 
carpenter_2@hotmail.com 
(613)363-8912 
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